Dear Mr. Guildenstern,

Just to let you know, [, some others from our village, and Margaret Steward,
our leader, will be attending Anvil this Saturday afternoon to speak to some

in the League about a proposal they've made to us to educate our children.
You were good to us last we were here, so | ‘ope you willn't be shunning us
and could come say hello and such, if y'felt like it. It'd be good to catch up. We
shan’t be going to the Marcher camp, as we know when we're not wanted
and all, so you'll have to catch us in the League.

In Virtue,

Friar Bill



